
 

 

 

02/05/2016 

 

To:   

Federal Communications Commission  

Authorization and Evaluation Division  

7435 Oakland Mills Road  

Columbia, MD  

Subject: FCC ID:  S9GT710 Regulatory Statement Clarification 

The regulatory statements document provided with the Ruckus FCC ID: S9GT710 is 

used for multiple models that are approved by the FCC.  This document contains a 

section titled “External Antenna Notice”.  This section only applies to the model 

numbers specifically listed in this section.  It does not apply to the S9GT710, as the 

T710 series does not support the use of external antennas. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

Sincerely,  

 
Clinton Bradley / Compliance Engineer 350 
West Java Drive, Sunnyvale, CA 94089 
clinton.bradley@ruckuswireless.com /  
408-636-4368  


